

Dear 2nd Grade Families,

Happy Summer! I hope you are finding lots of fun things to do while you're taking a break from school. I'm so excited to be your teacher this coming year and can't wait to have you in my class and get to know you!

Here is a list of supplies you should bring with you on the first day of school:

Please put your name on everything:

- 1 pair of scissors
- 1 reusable water bottle (brought filled from home each day)
- 3 spiral notebooks (wide-ruled, not college-ruled)
- 1 box of 24 crayons
- 2 packs Ticonderoga pencils please sharpen at least 1 or both packs if possible!
- 1 small pencil sharpener with enclosed collector for shavings
- 1 box of markers (washable)
- 2 erasers (not pencil-top)
- 3 plastic (not paper) two-pocket folders: 1 green, 1 purple, 1 your color choice
- 4 glue sticks
- 2 packs Post It notes (3x3—please make sure they are not pop-up or cubes)
- 1 backpack without wheels (must be able to fit in locker)

Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Mrs. Prins